
 
 

 



 
 

Item Outcome 

Discussions with Servest (County Hall campus caterers) has 
identified the potential to utilise its current supply chain as a reliable 
source of fresh produce and other food items.  
 
As the County Hall café is not in operation, food parcels can be 
prepared using this facility and distributed using the transport 
service. Servest staff have volunteered to provide the pick and pack 
labour to support this arrangement 
 
Individual emergency packs containing non-perishable goods can 
been procured from Wolverhampton City Council, which has an 
established food supply chain, given that it already supplies many 
schools.  
 


